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PUBLIC NOTICE
CAMERON COUNTY DRAINAGE DISTRICT NO. 6
REQUEST FOR ENGINEERING / ARCHITECTURAL / SURVEYING
SERVICES

Cameron County Drainage District No 6 (“District”) in partnership with Cameron
County plans to apply for the 2023-2024 Texas Community Development Funds
from the Texas Community Development Block Grant (TxCDBG) Program of the
Texas Department of Agriculture (TDA). Accordingly, the District is seeking to
contract with a qualified Engineering/Architectural/Surveying Firm (individual/
firm) to prepare all preliminary and final design plans and specifications, and
to conduct all necessary interim and final inspections, associated with this
particular project. These services are being solicited to assist Cameron County
in its application preparation and project implementation of a TxCDBG contract,
if awarded, to support a flood-mitigation plan and street reconstruction for the
La Feria Gardens Colonia located in La Feria TX, which is also located within
the District’s and Cameron County’s service area. Please submit your proposal
of services and a statement of qualifications for the proposed services to Mr.
Bill Friend, 300 N. Main St., La Feria, Texas 78559. Please contact Mr. Bill
Friend at the address above, at phone number (956)495-2618, or via e-mail at
bfriend @ ccdd6.org to request a full packet of the solicitation. Proposals shall be
received by the District no later than 5:00 P.M. on the February 28, 2023.

Evaluation Criteria: The proposals received will be evaluated and ranked

according to the followingcriteria:

Experience - 60 Points

Work Performance - 25 Points

Capacity to Perform - 15 Points
Total 100 Points

The District reserves the right to negotiate with any and all individuals or firms that
submit proposals, as per the Texas Professional Services Procurement Act and
the Uniform Grant and Contract Management Standards. Section 3 Residents and
Business Concerns, Minority Business Enterprises, Small Business Enterprises
and Women Business Enterprises are encouraged to submit proposals. The

District is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer.




